
From: Ali Vakili   
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 1:47 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; diane.PI@richmondhill.c 
Cc:   
Subject: FW: draft letter to City Planner 1592 Yonge Street City file# ZBLA-22-0004 
 
Good afternoon Diane Pi,  
 
Thank you for your notice. 
 
City File: ZBLA-A-23-0004(ZBLA 23—0007 and SP-23-0009) 
 
Please Note: I am against any development of this site/ 11592 Yonge St. proposed automobile 
dealership and associated parking spaces that will be using the back side of the property. For multiple 
reasons. First the West side is a green space, ravine area and TRCA protected. Another point is that this 
development will be building directly behind my property 11610 Yonge Street.    

 
 
Best Regards, 

Ali Vakili 
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